
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Mt Nebo Water Agency will hold a public hearing during their 
regularly scheduled Board Meeting on Monday, June 10, 2024, at 7:30 a.m. or shortly thereafter 
at the Salem City Offices, Council Chambers, 30 West 100 South, Salem UT 84653.  

The purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding the proposed final budget for 
Fiscal Year 2024-2025. A copy of the proposed budget is available for review by contacting 801-
465-5205.  
 


